
Field schools and study tours give students the opportunity to gain international experience and earn credits by 

participating. In June 2018, a group of 36 students travelled to Eyrarbakki (Iceland), London and Paris with Professors  

Sharon Gillies, Gregory Schmaltz, Allan Arndt, Stephen Thomas, and Department Assistant Pauleen Nuite.  
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